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September	18th,	2018	
	
We	are	pleased	to	inform	you	that	the	Minnesota	Gun	Owners	Political	Action	Committee	
has	officially	endorsed	your	candidacy	for	election	as	State	Representative	–	District	5A	for	
the	2018	general	election.	
	
In	addition,	our	parent	organization,	the	Minnesota	Gun	Owners	Caucus,	has	awarded	you	
the	grade	of	“A”	for	your	support	for	gun	rights	in	Minnesota.	The	grading	scale	can	be	
viewed	at	http://gunowners.mn/grading.	
	
Our	endorsement	is	based	on	a	number	of	factors,	including	your	overall	record	of	public	
statements	and	votes,	responses	to	our	current	and	previous	candidate	surveys,	and	others	
factors	that	indicate	support	for	the	constitutional	rights	of	Minnesota’s	gun	owners.	
	
We	are	confident	that	you	will	be	a	strong,	steadfast	supporter	of	gun	rights	in	Saint	Paul	
during	the	2019	–	2020	legislative	biennium.	
	
We	encourage	you	to	use	this	information	in	any	manner	that	you	feel	may	be	helpful	to	
your	campaign.				We	will	also	work	with	gun	owners	and	other	voters	in	your	district	to	
ensure	that	they	give	you	their	full	support.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	strong	support	of	the	Second	Amendment,	and	please	accept	our	best	
wishes	for	a	successful	campaign.	
	
Yours	in	Liberty,	
	 	 	 	 	

	
	
Rob	Doar	 	 	 	 	 	 Bryan	Strawser	 	 	
Political	Director	 	 	 	 	 Chairman	
	
	


